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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Donate The Waterdown OLG 260K To The Food Banks

From: Kim Zivanovich

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 10:31 AM

To: Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office
<wardl@hamilton.ca>; Ward 2 <ward2@hamilton.ca>; Office of Ward 3 City Councillor Nrinder Nann
<ward3@hamilton.ca>; Ward 4 <ward4@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark,
Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark
<Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Ward 13 <ward13@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>;
McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>

Cc: Pilon, Janet <Janet.Pilon@hamilton.ca>; McRae, Angela <Angela.McRae@hamilton.ca>;

Subject: Donate The Waterdown OLG 260K To The Food Banks

Dear Mayor & Council:
I understand that Councillor McMeekin is willing to donate Waterdowns' share of OLG funds ($260,000). Here is an
opportunity for all of the Council to take that money and do something that serves the community with immediate

results.

Donate it to the Food Banks, or some other worthy cause, and not to your ward administration. In the meantime you
can direct your staff to investigate what the "true needs" of each ward are and even involve the citizens with a survey.

Please accept this as a sincere consideration and for public record at your next GIC. Thank
you. https://bayobserver.ca/if-at-first-you-dont-succeed-another-attempt-to-raise-hamilton-councillors-office-budgets/

Kim Zivanovich, Ward 12



